Board of County Commissioners

Workshop: Aquatic Science Center Association Grant Proposal

Monday, July 14, 2014
The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida, met for a regularly scheduled Workshop on Monday, July 14, 2014, with Chairman Richard Harden presiding. Present were Commissioners Randy Merritt, Jerry Moore, Howard Kessler and Ralph Thomas. Also present were County Administrator David Edwards, County Attorney and Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Brandy Raye Price.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss a letter of support from the Board for the Aquatic Science Center Association Grant Proposal.
The request for a letter of support from the Board was withdrawn by Colin Irons.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned by order of the Chairman at 5:02 pm.
